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I am fully and completely opposed to HB 2025.  As a resident of Oregon for more 

than 24 years, one thing with our representatives is clear.....when they are unable to 

budget well, 

they plug shortages by raising taxes.  Oregonians have suffered in recent years with 

inflation that was driven by policies of the democrats and the past president.  We can 

not continue to shoulder the cost of poor management by our elected 

representatives.  HB 2025 would cause a significant increase in the cost of gas, 

which is already so much higher than other states.  Learn the most important rule of 

budgeting.....cut expenses.  I urge you to vote no on HB 2025 


